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This week has been full of studies on PIC. We have reimplemented our .asm code in order to convert its previous state, where we were accepting serial data and retrieving serial data to outsiders into from serial to parallel data. In order to verify whether we are implementing the right code for our own board, we need to test it with a trustworthy hardware, which is right now our 336 class's board. We will be supplying serial data byte by byte to the board, and 16F877 PIC would be feeding that serial data to the 7 segment display, which is accepting parallelly provided data. Thusly this will be a live testing of serial to parallel conversion via this board. Our code will be handling the overall procedure. Then we will load this code onto our own board, and the conversion will be done. 

We also had a brain storm on our protocol for the path from PC to FPGA board.  We will try to cache our event data on our PIC memory in order to smoothly deliver it to the bluetooth-enabled devices. 

